
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Pike County Board 

Pike County Zoning 
 

The Pike County Board will conduct a public hearing for the siting approval of a commercial solar 

energy facility in Section 21 and Section 22 of Pleasant Hill Township on parcel #74-032-04 and parcel 

#74-036-04.  The Hearing will take place on Monday August 26th at 6pm in the Pike County 

Courthouse, located at 100 East Washington Street, Pittsfield, Il. 62363. 

Any persons having interest may appear to present information or comments.  

 


